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MINUTES FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION 

BRISTOW PARK 
1466 S. McDONNELL AVENUE, COMMERCE, CALIFORNIA 

 
MONDAY, MAY 1, 2017 AT 7:00 PM 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Rodriguez at 
7:12 p.m. 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
AND INVOCATION 

Commissioner Sainz led those present in the salute to the flag 
and invocation. 
 

ROLL CALL Chairperson  Rodriguez  
Commissioner  Del Rio, Sainz 
 
Absent                              Vice Chairperson Moreno 
 
 

WELCOME/INTRODRUCTIONS  
PUBLIC COMMENT None 

 
SCHEDULED MATTERS  

 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES Chairperson Rodriguez made a motion to approve the minutes of 

the Regular Scheduled Meetings of February 6 and April 3, 
2017, Commissioner Sainz seconded the motion, which passed 
unanimously.     
 

BRISTOW PARK ACTIVITIES 
 
 

Bristow Park Senior Recreation Leader Daniel Escobar gave an 
overview of Bristow Park activities and programs.  He shared 
that Cinco De Mayo was a huge success; it was well attended 
and everyone enjoyed the great music and fun activities.  The 
Commission was introduced to Teen and Preteen Leaders 
Alyssa Matas and Jessica Hannah.  The leaders discussed their 
programs and expressed ideas on adopting new activities.    

Mr. Escobar ended the meeting by taking the Commission on a 
tour of Bristow Park, which included the inside of the building as 
well as the baseball field, handball courts and barbeque areas.     

 
STAFF REPORTS Teen Center Supervisor Lucinda Blancarte reported on the 

following:  
 
4/30     Cinco De Mayo Celebration 
 
5/9       Day Camp Registration 
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5/13     Mother Son Date Night  
 
5/19    Community Dodger Night 
 
5/19 – 21 Women’s Getaway 
 
6/2      Father Daughter Dance 
 

COMMISSION REPORTS Chairperson Rodriguez reported that she applied for the City of 
Commerce Scholarship and the Yes Program.   
 
Commissioner Sainz reported that she applied for the Yes 
Program and that her younger sister registered for softball.  She 
sadly shared that due to low attendance, there are only two 
parks that have teams.   
 
Commissioner Del Rio reported on the success of the Adventure 
Club fundraisers at Applebee’s and at the Cinco De Mayo 
Celebration.    
 

ADJOURNMENT There being no further business, Chairperson Rodriguez 
adjourned the meeting at 7:35 p.m. until June 5, 2017, at 
Rosewood Park.   

 


